
Rules Committee Minutes 
 
Honorable Council 
City of Newark, Ohio 
June 1, 2020 
 
The Rules Committee met on YouTube streaming via Zoom on Monday, June 1, 2020 with these 
members in attendance: 
 
Jeremy Blake - Chair 
Doug Marmie – Vice Chair 
Jeff Harris 
 
We wish to report 
 
Consider Discussion on health and safety considerations for the well being of City Council 

members, city officials and public participation for the purpose of in person City Council 

meetings to resume.           

 

A discussion was had by the Committee members as well as Law Director Sassen, Service 

Director Rhodes  President of Council Ellington, Mr. Chad Brown from the Licking County 

Health Department, Mr. Lang, Mr. Barker and Mr. Fennell. They agreed there is still more 

information needed to make any decisions and agreed to meet again in two weeks.  
 

 

 

 

 Jeremy Blake, Chair 


